
Fort Nelson First Nation

NOMINATION
MEETING

Due to the resignation of Councillor Renee Lomen

ThE~Nomination Meeting for
Councillor
will be held

Wed. Jan. 11th
at the

Administration Office

5-8pm

(2026 Kennay Yah Rd)

The Electi~~nwill be on, Thurs. Feb.23rd
Still on Council until Aug. 2018 are Chief Liz Logan and Councillors

Sharleen Gale, Hanrison Dickie, Patricia Capot-Blanc, Harvey Behn and

Cynthia Burke. ThJ new Councillor's term will also end Aug. 2018

We try to send notices and ballots to all members living
off-reserve, but we don't have everyone's address. If you
know family or triends who didn't get the notice, please
call Marlene at the Treaty 8 Office(250-785-0612 ext. 245)
to make sure shie has their right address.

If you can't be at the nomination meeting you
can pick up nomination forms from Carolyn
at the Band Office or ask Marlene (at the
Treaty 8 Office(250-785-0612 ext. 245) to send
you one.

Bruce Mack, Electoral Officer
250-392-6867
brucemack68@gmail.com
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